
Technology Fun Night - CLXII 

Friday, May 17, 2024 

6:00 PM – 8:00PM 
 

Place:  Seacoast School of Technology 

Who:  Grade 5 – 9 students 

Cost:  Voluntary donation of 3 cans of food for local food bank per person.  

If you would like to bring more cans, all donations will gladly be accepted. 

Why:  This school year, the Seacoast School of Technology is offering a 

series of events for students to show just how much fun learning about 

technology can be. 

 

Register online @ https://sst.sau16.org/en-US/technology-fun-nights-

f4734f0b  Registration opens 8 AM on Tuesday, April 16, 2024.  

Registration deadline is May 16, 2024.  Limited to 25 students on a first 

come first served basis. 

This month we will be learning about free computer graphics software.  

Come learn about free alternatives to very expensive graphics software.  We 

will be using a variety of software programs to create 3D models, animation, 

painting and image processing.  There will be door prizes. 

 

     
 

   
   

Any questions, contact Mr. Messa at nmessa@sau16.org or 775.8623 
           

Come join in the fun!!!! 
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